
 

   
 

          

 

To: Gino Betts – OPA Director 
CC: Nelson Leese – OPA General Council 
From: Matthias Gydé – OIG Investigations Supervisor  
Date: February 21, 2023 
Re:  Second Partial Certification Memo for Case 2020OPA-0125  

 
OIG Pertial Certification Memo  

OIG previously issued a partial certification on this case certifying only on the 
elements of thoroughness and objectivity. OIG was unable to certify the case on 
timeliness.  

Since that initial certification, judicial rulings have been made on evidence 
previously excluded from the casefile, and OPA has determined the evidence can 
now be included.  

After reviewing the new evidence, OIG has determined it does not change the 
previous certification. The case is still certified as thorough and objective but not 
timely.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Matthias Gydé – OIG Investigations Supervisor  

                           


